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SPECIAL ORDER
No. 2022 - _po6

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZING THE CONDUCT OF STRATEGIC PLANNING
WORKSHOP FOR THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

In the interest of the service, and in view of the recently concluded Multi-Stakeholder
Forum, the conduct of a Strategic Planning Workshop on October 22-23, 2022 in Sta. Rosa,
Laguna is hereby authorized. The workshop aims to develop and implement a comprehensive
strategy for high-level policy perspectives of the DENR and provide the scientific and technical
information needed by policy and decision makers.

The following personnel are hereby authorized to participate in this activity:

e The Undersecretary, Chief of Staff
e The Undersecretary for Organizational Transformation
e Special Assistants to the Secretary:
- Atty. Ignatius Rodriguez
- Dr. Carlos Primo David
- Atty. Angela Consuelo Ibay
e The Head Executive Assistant
e Special Assistants:
- Ms. Karmela Beatriz Galura
- Ms. Marie Angelique Go
e OSIEC Secretariat and Support Services

All expenses to be incurred in relation to the workshop shall be charged against the DENR
OSEC funds, subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations. The prescribed

minimum health standards shall be complied with.

A report shall be submitted to the undersigned fifteen (15) working days from completion
of the activity.

This order shall take effect on the date specified herein.




